
 

Year 2 Newsletter – 19th May 2023 

Dear Parents, 

We had a fantastic time at the zoo yesterday and all of the children behaved extremely well.  

A big thank you to the parents who came with us to help.  Please watch out for the photos 

on g-suite next week. 

Please bring in any habitat projects from next Monday.  We will be sharing them on 

Thursday with children from other classes. 

We have almost finished our Year 2 SATS with just one more week to go!  Well done to all 

of the children who have worked so hard this term. 

 

The Year 2 Team 

 

Our big question is: Why would the Bog Baby not make a good pet? 

Next week’s learning: 

RE – We will begin our new topic, ‘Rules’ and we will be gin by exploring the theme of 

reconciliation. 

English – We will be writing a recount of our day at London Zoo using adjectives, noun 

phrases, time connectives and conjunctions. 

Maths – We will continue to revise our skills and work on answering reasoning questions 

and word problems. 

Science – We will be reviewing our learning about Habitats and answering our big question. 

 

  

 

Key Dates 

May 26th – INSET Day  

Spellings – Test Thursday 25th 

May 

chimney  trolley 

alley   honey 

money  turkey 

monkey  valley 

donkey         key 
 

 


